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MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor Stello, Jr., Chairman
Comittee to Review Generic Requirements

FROM: C. J. Heltemes, Jr., Member
Committee to Review Generic Requirements

SUBJECT: MINUTES OF CRGR MEETING NUMBER 7

The draft minutes of the CRGR meeting Number 7 dated February 18, 1982 reflect
the general discussion and conclusions associated with the proposed rule on
documenting SRP differences under the proposed implementation schedule. However,
the draft minutes do not reflect the discussions regarding the possible
application of the proposed rule to only future. plants whose FSAR is in the
early stage of development. As noted in my previous oral and written comments,
I favor further analysis to detemine whether the proposed rule would be
justified if applied to only future plants in light of the greatly reduced
resource commitment that would result if the SRP differences were documented
as an integral part of the FSAR development.
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